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  Photo Release Form 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
 Horns For Kids would like to use your child’s photo in a press release for 
publication in a Connecticut newspaper, magazine...or on our website.  Most newspapers 
require that published photos list the names in the caption.   
 However, we are also sensitive to your privacy issues, and realize that sometimes it 
is not appropriate to list a child’s name.  Therefore, Horns For Kids will only publish a 
student’s photo or name with the approval of a parent or legal guardian. 
 

 
Parent or Guardian:  Please complete the form below. — Sign and date. 

 
Horns For Kids has my permission to publish a photo and the name of my child in the 
following media [Please check all that apply.]: 
 
____  Newspaper or Magazine  ____ The Horns For Kids Website  

 

____  Horns For Kids website, but may not use his/her name. 
 
 
Student’s Name:  ______________________________________________________ 

School:  _____________________________________  Town:  __________________ 

 
Signature of Parent or Guardian:  _________________________________________ 
 
Date:  _______________ 
 
 
Please return this form to your child’s music teacher — or mail directly to: 
Horns For Kids  •  159 Pelham Avenue  •  Hamden, CT 06518-2524 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Fred Rossomando or Lee Walkup at 
Horns For Kids any weekday between 9am-6pm at:  (203) 288-9771. 
 
 

Thank you! 
 


